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August 12, 2011




















To:    FCC Licensing 





RE:   Proposed Lightsquared broadband transmitters in Wisconsin.





Dear Sir/Madam:





This letter is a inform you that I and my Firm are profoundly opposed to the Licensing for the above proposed activity.





I live and die with the the successful use of GPS receivers in the WISCORS Network.  I believe that the proposed activity planned by Lightsquared will cause harmful, widespread interference with the all GPS receivers, including the WISCORS network which is so vital to my Firm and many others trying to accomplish work in the state of Wisconsin.





If you have any questions feel free to call me at Ph/Fax  608-489-3363. My Cell 608-393-9906.





Sincerely, 














Greg Fauerbach  PE PLS





Fauerbach Surveying & Eng., LLC


552 Water Ave.


PO Box 140


Hillsboro, WI  54634-0140


Ph/Fax  608-489-3363














